
Open Space Minutes, 2-2-2005 
 
Attendees 
Anne Madden Mike Mokrzycki  
Patricia Reeser Don Bourquard  
Janet Thibeau Mickey Culver  
Mark Cosentino   
 
Topics covered 
• Minutes of 12/1/04, 1/5/05 and 1/19/05 
• Maps 
• CPA review 
• Workforce Housing 
• Project updates 
• Upcoming events 
• Next meeting 
 
Minutes of 12/1/04 
The minutes of the 12/1/04, 1/5/05, and 1/19/05 meetings were unanimously approved. 
 
 
 
Maps 



 
Property Update Next Steps  

Streiff 
(prev. 
Chase)  
902 Main 
St. 

Anne wrote letter to Mrs. Streiff 
and hasn’t heard back 

Anne to monitor 

Cawley Anne and Deb Hamilton are 
following up with the regarding 
trail easements. 

Anne to monitor. 

Knowles The latest plan removed 1 house 
near street 

Don to monitor. 

Mansfield, 
Moulton St. 

Don presented requested trail 
easements to Mr. Mansfield and 
the Planning Board.  They are 
considering our request. 

Don and Mark to walk site. 

Matheson, 
Middle St. 

Going before Planning Board to 
modify agreements; they are 
offering trails but they may not 
be passable 

Don to monitor. 

 
Upcoming events 

• Feb. 5, Open Space Network Meeting 9-11 @ Joppa Flats Wildlife Sanctuary 
• Feb. 15, Workforce Housing Trust @ 8:30 
• Feb. 16, Over 55 Housing @ 7:00 
• January 19, 7:00 PM  CPA Forum 
• February 5, 9-11 AM Open Space Network Meeting at Joppa Flats Wildlife 

Sanctuary; will be discussing land protection strategies in lower Merrimac River 
Valley towns. 

 
Next meetings 
March  2, 2005 at 7:30 PM 
April 6 (Anne away) 
 


